
BEHAVIOUR MANAGEMENT PLANNER 
UNIT: _______________________ 

Name;                               Weekly: ________              Month: _____                     Year                     :                                                         

*Please put a tick in each box but if the opposite occurs then put a cross 

Days Monday Tuesday Wednesda
y 

Thursda
y 

Friday Saturda
y 

Sunday

Has not had POLICE 
involvement

Has not taken illegal drugs or 
smoked cannabis

Has not brought alcohol or 
been drunk

Has not smoked cigarettes on 
the unit

Has not shown anger or 
aggressive behaviour

Has not kept visitors on unit 
after 10:30pm

Has kept bedroom clean and 
tidy 

Has kept bathroom clean and 
tidy after use

Has kept kitchen clean and 
tidy after use

Has kept Lounge area clean 
and tidy 

Has kept back and front yard 
tidy (no litter)

Attended  all YOS 
appointments

Attended College

Attended  Key Sessions

Engaged with staff 

Attend meetings when booked

Has managed Money/
Budgeted (food Shopping)

Has managed to pay fines/bills

Not had any anti-social 
behaviour (Harassment, 
Bullying, Vandalism)

Been a considerate neighbour 
(No loud music, No stealing 
from your neighbour) 
Respecting your neighbour



If you can do all the above you will earn yourselves some extra money every month. 

1st Prize    £ 25.00 

2nd Prize   £15.00 

3rd Prize   £10.00

No bullying, No Name calling, 
No threats, No leaving 
somebody out, No mean 
words

Total:


